
From: Prince, Nancy
To: Scan, OGCC
Subject: FW: Erickson 2-5
Date: Thursday, April 28, 2011 8:21:03 AM

Amber,
Please upload this email to doc #2073072
 
Thanks!
Nancy
 

From: billspires1940@aol.com [mailto:billspires1940@aol.com] 
Sent: Saturday, April 09, 2011 7:38 AM
To: Prince, Nancy
Subject: Re: Erickson 2-5
 
Good Morning Ms. Prince.  The oil spill on the Erickson was completly cleaned up in March 2008. 
After clean-up, a representative of the CO&GC inspected the site and placed his stamp of approval on
the site clean-up.  If I can be of any further assistance, please don't hesitate to call.
 
Thank you
 
William H. Spires
President
Timberline Energy, Inc.
 
 
 
-----Original Message-----
From: Prince, Nancy <Nancy.Prince@state.co.us>
To: billspires1940 <billspires1940@aol.com>
Sent: Fri, Apr 1, 2011 10:28 am
Subject: Erickson 2-5

Bill,
As we discussed on the phone, I am looking for confirmation from you that the release on
2/28/2008 at the Erickson 2-5 039-06427 was cleaned up.  This is COGCC spill #2073072.  If
you have the original paperwork that was submitted documenting the clean up, that would be
great.  If not, just respond to this email with a brief description of what you did and when
you did it.
 
Please call at 303-894-2100 ext. 5169 or 719-213-6109 if you have any questions.
 
I apologize for requesting a duplicate submittal – I’m just trying to get the paperwork straight
and get this one taken care of.
 
Thanks for your help,
Nancy Prince
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